Email to accompany survey:
Dear All,

College of the Redwoods is working to develop a new Education Master Plan. The new plan will go into effect fall 2017. The Education Master Planning Committee would like your help. We hope that you will provide input so that we have a long-term plan that represents our collective vision and will provide meaningful guidance for future decisions. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HCRCB95

We will be surveying students and community members separately.  Open forums to discuss the plan and gather feedback will be forthcoming.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Click here for additional information about the Education Master Planning Process and data under review.

Thank you very much for participating

